
 

 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA Gavin Newsom, Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
505 VAN NESS AVENUE 
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298 

 
February 20, 2024 

 
Thomas Diaz 
Infrastructure Projects & Programs  
Southern California Edison  
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue  
Rosemead, California 91770  

Re:  Data Request #4 for the SCE EPL TLRR Project (A.23-04-009)  

Dear Mr. Diaz: 

Southern California Edison Company (SCE) submitted its Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 
(CPCN) and Proponent’s Environmental Assessment (PEA) on April 26, 2023. The California Public Utilities 
Commission (CPUC) Energy Division provided PEA deficiency letters to SCE on May 19 and June 27, 2023 
and SCE is currently completing additional analysis.  

As we prepare for the environmental analysis for the CEQA compliance document, we have identified 
additional information needed from SCE. Attached please find Data Request No. 4, which defines the 
additional questions we have at this time. We would appreciate your prompt responses to our data 
requests.  

One set of responses should be sent to the Energy Division and one to our consultant Panorama 
Environmental, Inc. in electronic format. Any questions on this data request should be directed to me by 
email at eric.chiang@cpuc.ca.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Eric Chiang 
Project Manager, Energy Division  
 
cc:   

Case Administration, Southern California Edison  
Susanne Heim and Jessica Koteen, Panorama Environmental  

mailto:eric.chiang@cpuc.ca.gov
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Submittal 

Document Title: Proponent’s Environmental Assessment for Southern California Edison 

Company’s TLRR EPL Project 

Data Request Form No. No. 4 

Description: Data Request #4 

From: Panorama Environmental Inc.  

To: Southern California Edison 

Date Submitted: February 20, 2024 

Determination 

☐ Meets CPUC Requirements, No Additional Information Needed 

☐ Does not Meet CPUC Requirements (see Deficiencies below)  

☒ Additional Data Needed (see Data Requests below) 

Data Request 

PEA Section or 

Page # 

Comment 

Code 

Data Request 

Chapter 3: EPL Project Description 

3.5 Construction  

Table 3.5-3. 

Potential 

Staging Area 

Locations 

DR4-1 

Issue: CPUC understands that National Park Service and U.S. Bureau of 

Land Management have requested that SCE relocate a staging area 

because it is located within a designated wilderness area and SCE is in 

the process of updating the staging area location to avoid the conflict 

with designated wilderness areas.  

How to Address: Please provide updated GIS data for the project with 

the revised staging area location. Please update appropriate table(s) in 

the Draft Project Description to reflect the new location(s) of staging 

area(s). Provide supplemental biological and cultural resource survey 

data for the new staging area and any associated access roads. 

 

 


